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Puerto Rico Department of Treasury Administrative Determination 14-17 
 

On August 11, 2014 the Puerto Rico Department of Treasury (the Treasury) issued 
Administrative Determination 14-17 (AD 14-17) which, among others matters, clarifies the 
procedures  to  be  followed  for  filing  the  supplementary  information  required  by  Act 163-
2013 and postpones the filing due date until further notice.  The AD 14-17 provides that once a 
filing due date is determined by the Treasury, the taxpayer will have an additional 60 days 
period to comply with the filing of the supplementary information. 
 
 

 

* * * * * 
 
 
 

Please contact us at 787-725-1600 or directly with your account service partner should you have any questions or comments 
or if you need additional information regarding this matter. This Tax Alert has been prepared for informative purposes and it is 
not intended to provide and does not constitute tax advice. Please contact us at 787-725-1600 or at fsosa@vgmmcpa.com if 
you would like us to add/delete you from our mailing list.  
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